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The Project would construct, operate, and maintain a 100.2-megawatt (MW) photovoltaic solar energy 

generation facility to provide clean, cost effective, renewable energy to one or more public utility 

companies operating in El Paso County. The Project would support local, state, and federal policy goals 

codified through statues including Colorado’s renewable energy standard (RES) statute (Section 40-2-124, 

C.R.S.).  By 2020, this statute requires 30% of retail energy sales to be derived from renewable generation 

for investor owned utilities and 10% for large municipal utilities. The Project is anticipated to provide 

renewable energy to commercial utility off-takers for 25 years at a minimum. The Project would 

interconnect to one of two substations located adjacent to the Project: the Western Area Power 

Administration (WAPA) Midway substation, a federal power marketing agency within the U.S. Department 

of Energy (DOE), or the Public Service Company of Colorado (PSCo) substation owned by Xcel Energy.  

Numerous transmission lines converge at the Midway substation including those owned by Black Hills, 

CSU, and Tri-State. The PSCo substation is directly adjacent to Midway and operates independently of 

WAPA. The Applicant has engaged EPC during the development stage of the Project. There is currently 

no Power Purchase Agreement (PPA) in place; however, it is anticipated that multiple public utilities will 

issue Requests for Proposals (RFPs) in the near future for renewable energy produced at solar energy 

generation facilities along the Front Range within El Paso County. If the EPC Planning Commission and 

Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) approve the Project, it is anticipated that construction would 

commence if a PPA is obtained for the Project. 

 






